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Certain security controls related to 

surplus computer hard drive disposal 

processes needed improvement. 

 

Security controls over the surplus 

computer hard drive disposal 

processes should be improved to 

ensure the continued protection of 

confidential and exempt information. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The AG requested that DOE not formally 

respond to the report. 
 

 

 

 

 

The department has enhanced 

security controls over the surplus 

hard drive disposal process in order 

to ensure protection of confidential 

and exempt information. 
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